AACURA Service Bulletin 20-048

October 1, 2020 Version 1

Safety Recall: Driver’s Frontal Airbag Inflator (NADI-Unaffected)

AFFECTED VEHICLES

The affected vehicles for this bulletin varies. Check the iN VIN status for eligibility.

BACKGROUND

A review of manufacturing records revealed that certain vehicles originally included in the Driver’s Frontal Airbag Inflator
(NADI) Safety Recall were NOT originally equipped with a driver’s frontal airbag module that contained the recalled
inflator.

This resulted in the removal of approximately 45,000 Acura vehicles from the recall. Vehicles that have been removed
from the recall will show a completed campaign 6NAOO with a link to this service bulletin in the iN VIN status even though
the vehicle was not brought into a dealer.

A notification will be sent to these clients advising them on this situation.

CLIENT INFORMATION: The information in this bulletin is intended for use only by skilled technicians who have the proper tools, equipment, and
training to correctly and safely maintain your vehicle. These procedures should not be attempted by “do-it-yourselfers,” and you should not assume this
bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your vehicle has the condition described. To determine whether this information applies, contact an authorized
Acura automobile dealer.
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